AT THE Cg Monica Schultz
oty NTep City Clerk

v City Clerk’s Office
414.302.8220
WEST ALLIS mschultz@westalliswi.gov

February 14, 2017

Patrick Mitchell
Chief of Police

Dear Chief Mitchell:
On February 7, 2017, the Common Council approved the following communication:
e Chief of Police communication requesting permission to destroy certain records.

Thank you for your attention in this regard.
Sincerely,
Monica Schultz

City Clerk

/amn
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